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Circular 17 - 2019 
29 May 2019 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
We are pleased to announce that we will be introducing a twice a week shuttle service in a 13-seater mini-
bus, every Wednesday morning and Friday morning, starting on Wednesday 5 June. The bus will leave 
from the front of the Lifestyle Centre at 9:30 am. 
 
We are open to suggestions from residents whilst trying to initially set the route to suit our needs. 
 
- All shuttle bookings are to be made timeously, a day before at the reception desk (limited seating 

available). 

- Please ensure you are at the Lifestyle Centre by no later than 9:15am 

- Should you not be able to honour your booking, please ensure you cancel before 9:00 am with 

reception 

- Our allocated days are Wednesdays at 9:30am and Fridays at 9:30am 

- A R20 nominal fee will be charged, per passenger/trip, this will be billed directly to your levy account. 

- A token will be issued for each trip. Please collect your token from reception before departure. This 

token is to be handed to the driver when boarding. 

- It is important that you wear your Telecare Buddy band. 

Route   
09h30 -  Leave the village  
  Drop off at Broadacres Shopping Centre at the SPAR entrance 
  Drop off at Cedar Tree Medical Centre opposite Fourways Life Hospital 
  Drop off at Intercare Medical Centre and /or Fourways Mall 
  Drop off at Lonehill Shopping Centre main entrance  

 
Return 
12h00 - Leave from Lonehill Shopping Centre 

Collect at Intercare Medical Centre and /or Fourways Mall 
Collect at Cedar Tree Medical Centre 
Collect at Broadacres Shopping Centre at the SPAR entrance 

   
We are committed to improving the village experience for all our residents. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 

 


